


July 11, 2012 

 

Grand Knights Report:  Went to Grand Knights Meeting - one new member, per month, per Council. Get more involved with the 
Parish. John Buscaino stepping down as editor of Newsletter. 
 
Unfinished Business:  Motion to send $200.00 to Mountainside Children's Hospital passed. 
 
District Deputy Report:  Marty Boyle Congratulated the newly elected Officers. Thanked all for their efforts this past year. Need to 
increase membership - each Officer try to bring in a new member.  Sept. 11, 2012 - World Day of Prayer for Peace to be held. 
 
Chaplain's Report: Lou Del Mauro in Overlook with Leukemia. 
 
Lecturer:  Vincent Candella read a letter about attacks on Freedom of Religion from Jim White of State Council. He then gave a quiz 
about his past lectures. 

 

 

August 8, 2012 

 

Grand Knight Report:  Wants to have a Christmas party in December - no result in attempts to contact Priest from St. James Parish. 

 

Scholarship Committee Report:  College Scholarship to Aiden Dougherty $1000.00.  
High School Scholarship goes to Vienna Holmes $750.00 
 
New Eyes for the Needy thanked us for the 32 pairs of glasses donated to them.   
 
Motion to donate $1000.00 to St. Jude's Research Hospital passed. 
 
Columbian Club Report:  Saturday, November 3, 2012 Comedy Knight to held at $25.00 per person 
 
New Business:  Meetings to begin at 8:00 pm commencing in September.  John Buscaino was recognized for becoming an EMT with 
the Summit First Aid Squad. 
 
Lecturer:  Vincent Candella read a letter from the State Council. Concerning Health and Human services department mandate about 
interfering with Catholic Actions - Pray the Rosary. 
 

 

September 12, 2012 

Grand Knights Report:  Meeting with St. James Priests Communication to be re-established. Sept. 15, Membership Drive Meeting in 
Fairfield. Installation of Officers to be held at Oct. 10 meeting preceded by a Mass at 8:00 pm. Council 5560 received Columbian 
Award. I would like to take this moment to thank all the Brothers who helped to win this Award, Sal Sellers Golf Outing, Rudy Reino 
Pasta Nights, John Caporaso and John Dougherty Breakfast Brunches and all those that helped behind the scenes.  On Friday, 
November 16 the Charity Ball will take place. The price is $75.00 per person.  

Scholarship presentation took place Sept. 12.   

Basil Kennedy volunteered to be the Communication Liaison with St. James Parish. Berkeley Heights V.F.W. is having a Pig Roast 
for Veterans. A donation of $200.00 was made.  

Super Bowl Committee formed by Sal Sellers. Christmas party to be held on December 1, 2012. Comedy night Nov. 3, 2012. John 
Buscaino resigned as Trustee. There will be nominations for this position taken at the next meeting with elections in November. There 
are 3 Director Positions for the Columbian Club nominations in October with elections in November. Those positions are currently 
held by: Chris Tarashuk, James Lackey and Thomas Brown.  

Chaplin’s Report:  Philip Vetrone a current member passed away recently 08/06/2012. 

Lecturer Report:  Vincent Candello read a letter from Health and Human Services mandate concerning religious groups. 








